Dear Parent,

| hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable summer holiday!

The builders have been working right up to the end of today to finish the works in
school. The new areas look lovely and we are sure the children will enjoy using
them. Photos will follow in my next newsletter.

Key Stage 2 can return to their normal gate tomorrow. They come through the
outer gate and any bikes and scooters can be placed on in the new racks on the wall
just inside the gates.

Key Stage 1 and our new Reception class will come
through the Key Stage 1 gates and the gate to
Reception playground will be open for you to come
in. The gate we used to use for entry will now be the
exit gate for Reception parents.

] /l
Just a reminder to all parents that gates will shut promptly at 8:50 each day. A
bell will signal this each morning. There will be staff on both gates to take
messahes and teachers are happy to follow up with longer conversations after
school where needed.

The weather has been very hot today - please do send the children in summer
clothing with hats and sun cream as it looks likely that it will be hot all week.

We look forward to welcoming everyone back in the morning!

Kt Lulirnike




